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 Mr. President, 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to the delegation of the Plurinational State of Bolivia and thank them for the presentation of their comprehensive report. 
Croatia welcomes the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights and the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights. 
We would also like to welcome progress in improving public health services and education as well as the steps taken towards poverty reduction.
We would like to commend Bolivia for constitutional recognition of cultural diversity and the rights of indigenous peoples and integrating indigenous rights as a transversal dimension in the Bolivian Constitution of 2009.
We would like to encourage the Government to make further improvements in the justice sector. 
We have two recommendations:
1. Reinforce measures to ensure that the judiciary is independent and free of political and economic interference and combat irregularities and delays in the administration of justice. Pay more attention to the problems related to the independence of the judicial process, and 
2. Strengthen measures to prevent violence against women, in particular by raising awareness of the fact that discrimination and violence against women is unacceptable, and implement legislation on violence against women and girls. Make more efforts to create a unified register on violence against women.
I would once again like to command the Government of the Plurinational State of Bolivia for the progress achieved and wish you a successful review session.
Thank you.
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